
 

 

 

 
 

The Office of Drug Policy is pleased to announce the release of the 

Partnerships for Success Law Enforcement (PFS-LE) Grant. 
 

PURPOSE 
The purpose of this grant is to prevent underage drinking, marijuana use, and methamphetamine use 
in Idaho through effective law enforcement techniques including: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
All law enforcement agencies including tribal, local, state, and federal are encouraged to apply. 

FUNDING 
The due date for applications is June 6, 2022 at 7:00am MST. Applicants will be made aware of funding 
decisions on June 17, 2022. Funds will be available between July 1, 2022 and June 30, 2023. This 1-year 
grant opportunity will be made available annually until FY2023. Between $54,000 and $74,000 is 
available in each region. We intend to fund 2-3 agencies in each region of the state.   

Funding will be provided on a reimbursement basis through an online form. Quarterly reporting and 
documentation required. 

REPORTING 
Agencies will be asked to provide online quarterly reports that reflect selected activities including: 

• Number of activities conducted (for all activities) 

• Number of operations in which a person or organization failed to follow the law (for compliance 
checks or shoulder tap operations) 

• Number of hours patrolling (for party patrols or interdiction activities) 

• Number of underage drinking parties disbanded (for party patrols) 

• Number of stops that resulted in drug seizures (for interdiction activities) 

• Types of drugs seized (for interdiction activities) 

• Amounts of drugs seized (for interdiction activities) 

ADDITIONAL REQUIREMENTS 
If awarded, one representative of the application will be required to participate in a one-hour virtual 
training to be held on Thursday, July 7th at 10:00am MST. 

All staff time used for these activities must be overtime hours dedicated to prevention work, and all 
activities must be implemented within the applicant’s respective jurisdiction. 

APPLY FOR THIS OPPORTUNITY AT:  

https://form.jotform.com/IdahoODP/le-pfs-application 
Questions? Contact Sharlene Johnson at (208) 854-3046 | Sharlene.Johnson@odp.idaho.gov 

https://form.jotform.com/IdahoODP/le-pfs-application

